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SCHOOL CLOSED

ST. PETER’S PARENTS’ ASSOCIATION

parentsassociationstpeters@gmail.com
https://www.stpetersns.net/parents/parents-association/CONTACT

There is no school on Monday 13th January to 
facilitate Primary Maths Curriculum Sta� Training.

ANNUAL BOOK FAIR - VOLUNTEERS NEEDED
The annual school book fair is on Friday 17th January. 
We need parents to help prepare and sell books on 
the day. If you are available for an hour or two please 
contact parentsassociationstpeters@gmail.com

JANUARY

28

JANUARY

31

SCHOOL CLOSES EARLY
School will close early on 28th January. 
Infants finish: 1.15pm / 1st-6th Classes finish: 1.20pm

INTERCULTURAL DAY 
Everyone is invited to our Intercultural Day to learn about 
all the countries, nationalities, customs and traditions that 
enrich our school. More information to follow.

Classroom:  Student country projects outside their 
 classrooms to 'travel' & learn about each 
 different country.
School Hall:  Parents will be welcomed into the hall later 
 in the afternoon to enjoy food & traditional 
 songs/dance from other culture

WHAT’S ON?
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